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Alexander Gunyon

From: Janet Dance 
Sent: 03 June 2024 16:49
To: Consultations
Subject: Objection to Site plan C12

Categories: Green category
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Dear all   
Just to simply say that I object very strongly to this proposed plan of 2,000 houses including any  plans for proposed 
bussiness sites within these proposals! 
Honestly this is, very simply, a step too far!!!! 
The fact that this proposed housing plan was even considered is actually outrageous..... 
The destruction and desecration of these open spaces, fields and woodlands and natural habitats for all wildlife is, 
quite frankly criminal...... 
And the fact that the local school which has served Blean and surrounding areas for decades, and has served 
generations,  is to be demolished in order to make way for an access road is totally unacceptable and very , very 
sad..... 
The impact on the local people and communities is going to be horrendous for them  
This has to be one of the worst plans I have ever read  about .....to be honest I couldn't quite believe what I was 
reading .... 
This proposal has to be rejected and the whole scheme refused planning permission on all levels , not even a revised 
plan would be acceptable.....it all has to stop .....now.... 
Yours faithfully  
Mrs Janet Dance  
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